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As we head into the final weeks of  

the school year, it is so important for us 

to take time to thank God for all His 

blessings, big and small. We also thank each of you 

for sharing your child with us. They will forever hold a special place in our hearts. 

For those children heading off to kindergarten, we wish you the best! Each child 

holds a special place in our hearts for the rest of our lives and we will miss you! 

Don’t forget to come back to visit! 

 

 After celebrating the Easter holiday, we were excited to get back to school 

and dive into Spring themed activities. The children also have been working 

extremely hard on their songs for our upcoming Spring Program!!! 

 

Moving into May, here is a list of important dates to remember.  

 

 Teacher Appreciation Week- May 1-5 

We hope that you will take time to give an extra expression of gratitude to your 

child’s teacher(s). We are blessed to have a wonderful group of teachers!  

  

Coin Week Fundraiser- May 1-5 

Take a look at the attached calendar to see which coins to bring throughout the 

week. Classes will spend time learning all about coins through many hands-on 

activities. Whichever class raises the most money will win a popsicle party! 

  

Spring Service Project 

Preschoolers will be planting individual flowers during the week of May 1 for 

residents at The Waterford at Mansfield. Thank you for your donations so that we 

can bring smiles to those in our community! 

 

 

 



Spring Program – Wednesday, May 10 6:15pm 

Our Spring Program and graduation will be held in the church 

Sanctuary. Preschool children need to be dropped off in their 

preschool classrooms at 6:00pm. Doors will open to the public at 

5:45pm. After singing, each child will be recognized individually and 

presented with a special award. A cookie reception provided 

Mansfield 1st EPC’s Outreach Committee in Kirk Hall will follow.   

 

*May tuition must be paid in full by May 9 or your child 

may not attend the Spring Program/Graduation.  

 
Gorman Nature Center Field Trips- May 11 & 12 

Children will head to Gorman Nature Center to learn more about wildlife in our 

community. Volunteer driver sign-ups are posted on classroom bulletin boards. 

Please consider donating $1-$2 to show appreciation for their wonderful free 

educational programs.  

 

 Art Show- Tuesday, May 16 6:30-7:30pm in Kirk Hall 

Everyone is invited to attend our 5th annual Art Show! The 

children have been working all year long to create 

projects for this fun evening. We hope that your family can 

attend and support our little artists here at the Preschool! 

More information to come! 

 

 Last Days of School/ Sundae Bar 

TuTh Class- Thursday, May 18 

MWF & 5-Day Classes- Friday, May 19 

Each classroom will have a Sundae Bar on their last day of school at 11:00am. A 

sign-up sheet for donations will be posted on class bulletin boards.  

 

 

Love, 

 

Ashley Scott, Director 


